PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

33 Bottles Road, Plumpton NSW 2761
T: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477
E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

A,

PLUMPTON

13 May 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Families who live in the Blacktown Council area are entitled to two (2) plants
each financial year.

If you do not wish to claim these plants, we would like to ask you to donate
them to us, so we can plant them in the school grounds.

Each year we try to keep our gardens beautiful by replacing dead plants and
planting new ones, so we would really appreciate your donation.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return it to your class teacher or
Ms Garcia by 31 May 2019.

Regards

S

s Garcia M. Larkin

Co-ordinator Principal

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

l, of (address)

would like to donate the two (2) plants from Blacktown Council to Plumpton
Public School.

My child’s name is class

Signature

Qm&lg C&u‘m}g every dfﬂ every way



